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Greetings New DePaul Speech and Language Clinic Client,

We are thrilled to welcome you and your family to the DPSL Clinic for the upcoming
quarter!

Based on our Vincentian mission, we are committed to meeting the diverse and urgent
needs of our Chicago community and beyond in our efforts to provide equitable
access to speech and language services to all individuals across the diverse societal,
economic, and cultural communities and otherwise historically underserved.

For this reason, we provide speech and language evaluations and therapy to all
individuals regardless of their ability to pay for services. 

A donation is highly encouraged but never required to receive services. A donation as
small as $50 will help us support our mission to continue to provide these needed
services free of charge for individuals with communication disorders living in poverty. 

We depend on donations to help us to continue to provide these services and reduce
the service delivery disparity for underserved populations. A donation of any amount
helps, and all donations are tax-deductible.

Enclosed you will find information to assist with guiding your experience with us:

1.
2.
3.
4.

You can stay connected with us by following our Facebook page
@depaulspeechandlanguageclinic and Instagram @depaul_speechlanguageclinic for
updates!

Please do not hesitate to contact us via phone (773-325-7040) or email
slpclinic@depaul.edu should you have any questions or concerns. Our website
go.depaul.edu/slpclinic offers a wealth of information regarding our program and
services.

Warmest Regards,

Welcome!

Dr. Treasyri Williams Wood, SLPD, CCC-SLP
Clinic Director

Dr. Jayne E. Jaskolski, PhD, CCC-SLP
Graduate Program Director

https://www.facebook.com/DEPAULSPEECHANDLANGUAGECLINIC
https://www.instagram.com/depaul_speechlanguageclinic/
tel:773-325-7040
mailto:slpclinic@depaul.edu
http://go.depaul.edu/slpclinic
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O P T I O N  1
Scan the QR Code below with your smartphone 

O P T I O N  2
Select this Link to donate: 

Make Your Donation Count!

DePaul Speech and Language Clinic

The DePaul Speech and Language Clinic appreciates gifts from
friends, clients, and family members who wish to support us in
reaching more clients within the community.

Your gift will ensure these clients receive the clinical services
needed and improve their quality of life. All donations are tax-
deductible.

Thank you for taking collective responsibility to improve the lives and dignity of
 those around us with communication disorders! 

https://secure.alumni.depaul.edu/s/1906/19/interior.aspx?sid=1906&gid=2&pgid=1471&cid=3954


C L I N I C  S A F E T Y  P R O T O C O L S

DePaul’s COVID-19 response plans are based on the latest guidance
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the Chicago
Department of Public Health, and the university’s medical advisor from
AMITA Health. 

To learn more, please visit:
https://resources.depaul.edu/coronavirus/guidance/health-
safetypractices/Pages/default.aspx

Masks are to be worn indoors regardless of vaccination status.

Please perform hand hygiene when entering the clinic space
(hand sanitizer or hand washing)

All are asked to maintain physical distancing, when possible, of
6ft or more.

2022 DePaul Speech and Language Clinic

The health and safety of everyone at DePaul University’s Speech &
Language Pathology Clinic depend on the cooperation of all who come
to the campus.

Please arrive no earlier than 10 minutes prior to your appointment
as our waiting room capacity is limited.

All high contact areas and rooms will be disinfected before and
after each appointment.

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.

Please call to reschedule and refrain from attending your
appointment if you have any of the following COVID 19 symptoms:

Fever or chills
Cough
Shortness of breath or
difficulty breathing
Fatigue
Muscle or body aches
Headache

New loss of taste or
smell
Sore throat
Congestion or runny
nose
Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea

https://resources.depaul.edu/coronavirus/guidance/health-safetypractices/Pages/default.aspx


DPSL Clinic Attendance
Policy

Attendance at each scheduled therapy session is expected. If an
absence is expected, please make every effort to contact the
Depaul Speech and Language Clinic (773) 325-7040 at least 24
hours in advance.

2022 DePaul Speech and Language Clinic

1
The clinic will consider client discharge after three
absences without prior notice or chronic inconsistent
attendance. 

2

3

4

5

6

Please assist us in maintaining safe capacity volumes by
arriving no more than 10 minutes prior to scheduled
appointments.

Sessions may be canceled by the DPSL Clinic if you
arrive more than 15 minutes late for any scheduled
appointment; please call the clinic at (773) 325-7040 if
you are running late. 

When sessions begin later than scheduled, session
length cannot be extended. 

Please plan to meet clinician(s) in the waiting area
before sessions. 

Children should not be left unattended or
unsupervised in the waiting room. 

tel:773-325-7040
tel:773-325-7040


Clinic Parking & Directions

A D D R E S S

DePaul Speech and Language Clinic
 2400 N. Sheffield Ave.
 Chicago, IL 60614

P A R K I N G  I N F O R M A T I O N

Clients are able to park at the Clifton Parking Deck on campus for $8.00.
Please bring your parking ticket with you to the clinic and present it for
validation at the time of your appointment. 

Discount Rate

2022 DePaul Speech and Language Clinic

Sheffield Garage Cost: $14.00 

Parking passes are available to clients who are unable to access campus
parking. These passes are reserved for our clientele with handicap
accessibility or financial need. With the session pass, free parking is
available in the building’s parking lot. Please email (slpclinic@depaul.edu)
or call the clinic at 773-325-7040 at least 24 hours in advance of your
appointment to request a parking pass as spots are limited. 

Full Rate

Campus Map
Printable Lincoln Park Campus Map 
 Google Map 
CTA Trip Planner 

https://www.depaul.edu/campus-maps/buildings/Pages/clifton-parking-deck.aspx
https://www.depaul.edu/campus-maps/buildings/Pages/sheffield-parking-garage.aspx
mailto:slpclinic@depaul.edu
https://www.depaul.edu/campus-maps/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.depaul.edu/campus-maps/Documents/DP-LPC.pdf
https://www.depaul.edu/campus-maps/Documents/DP-LPC.pdf
http://google.com/maps/embed?pb=!1m18!1m12!1m3!1d2968.4760749295647!2d-87.65714724861215!3d41.925620379116516!2m3!1f0!2f0!3f0!3m2!1i1024!2i768!4f13.1!3m3!1m2!1s0x880fd30332908a3f%3A0x4221c7020fa70ddf!2sDePaul+University+Welcome+Center%2C+2400+N+Sheffield+Ave%2C+Chicago%2C+IL+60614!5e0!3m2!1sen!2sus!4v1532037775876
https://www.transitchicago.com/travel-information/


Clinic Parking & Directions

D I R E C T I O N S

From the Kennedy Expressway (I-90/I-94) exit at Fullerton Avenue and
turn left (east.) The Alumni Center is approximately two miles from the
expressway on the northwest corner of Fullerton Avenue and Sheffield
Avenue.

Driving Directions

2022 DePaul Speech and Language Clinic

From the north and northwest on I-90/I-94

From the Eisenhower Expressway (I-290), turn onto the Kennedy
Expressway (I-90/I-94) heading toward Wisconsin. From the Kennedy
Expressway (I-90/I-94) exit at Fullerton Avenue and turn right (east.) The
Alumni Center is approximately two miles from the expressway on the
northwest corner of Fullerton Avenue and Sheffield Avenue.

From the west on I-290

From the Dan Ryan Expressway (I-90/I-94) continue as the expressway
becomes the Kennedy Expressway (I-90/I-94). Exit at Fullerton Avenue
and turn right (east.) The Alumni Center is approximately two miles from
the expressway on the northwest corner of Fullerton Avenue and Sheffield
Avenue.

From the south on I-90/94 

Exit Lake Shore Drive at Fullerton Avenue. Head west for approximately
two miles. The clinic is located on the northwest corner of Fullerton
Avenue and Sheffield Avenue.

From the north or south on Lake Shore Drive 

The clinic is located just steps from the Fullerton El Station (served by the
Red, Brown, and Purple lines) and several bus stops. Buses servicing the
campus include #74 Fullerton Avenue, #11 Lincoln Avenue, and #8
Halsted Street. All routes are subject to change by the CTA. You may
reach the CTA at (312) 836-7000 or (800) 972-7000 or TDD (Hearing
Impaired) (312) 836-4949. For more information, visit transitchicago.com.

Public Transportation

https://www.transitchicago.com/

